From:

Sent: 01 April 2021 16:01

To: Fowler, David; Planning

Cc: Karen Jones (London Planning)

Subject: Clockwork Factory Application, ref: 2020/2940/P

Attachments: Clockwork Factory - Reps on behalf of 11 Blackburn Road 01.04.2021.pdf

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Bewarc — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicions Please take cxtra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verity vour password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear David

REPRESENTATIONS TO PLANNING APPLICATION REFERENCE: 2020/2940/P AT
CLOCKWORK FACTORY APARTMENTS, 13 BLACKBURN ROAD, LONDON, NWé6 1RZ

Our behalf of our client, Narrowpack Ltd, please see enclosed an objection to the above application (ref:
2020/2940/P) at 13 Blackburn Road, London.

We look forward to receiving a full response to the significant concerns raised in this letter.
| would be grateful if you keep us up to date on the application decision process.

Have a good Easter break.

Regards

Summer

Summer Wong

Principal Planner (Working days Monday - Thursday)
RPS | Consulting UK & Ireland

20 Farringdon Street

London, EC4A 4AB, United Kingdom

E summer.wong@rpsgroup.com

res

Follow us on: rpsgroup.com | Linkedin | Facebook | Instagram | YouTube

Have you pledged to Net Zero Carbon?

Your carbon footprint might be complex, but your journey to net zero doesn’t have to be. We're here to
help. Find out how

This e-mail message and any attached file is the property of the sender and is sent in confidence to the addressee only.

Internet communications are not secure and RPS is not responsible for their abuse by third parties, any alteration or corruption in transmission or for any loss
or damage caused by a virus or by any other means.



RPS Group Plc, company number: 208 7786 (England). Registered office: 20 Western Avenue Milton Park Abingdon Oxfordshire OX14 4SH.

RPS Group Plc web link: http://www.rpsgroup.com



